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2nd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

On Friday 24th November 2023 Year 6 are visiting the Black Country Living Museum to 

support our current topic work on the Victorians.  The day will include a tour of the 

museum and a class lesson ‘Victorian style’. We will be leaving school by coach at 9.00am 

prompt on this day so pupils need to be in school on time, and we will inform parents 

by text of our approximate time of return, which is likely to be around 4.00pm 

depending on traffic.      

The school is able to subsidise this trip in part, the total cost is £24.00 per person but 

we are only asking for a parental contribution of £18 per child to help meet costs – 

this will include travel costs and entrance/activity fees. Please visit Parentpay to give 

consent and make payment.  

Your child will need a packed lunch on this day. If you require a packed lunch from the 

school kitchen please let your child’s class teacher or the school office know.  We look 

forward to an enjoyable day out!    

Miss S Jackson & Mr C Geiregger - Year 6 class teachers. 
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